
Somerset Council – Decisions taken by the Scrutiny Committee - Adults and Health on Thursday, 7 December 2023 
 

Agenda 
Item No 

Topic Decision 

 

 

 
Part A – Items considered in public  
A2   Minutes of Previous Meeting Resolved that the minutes of the Scrutiny Committee - Adults and Health held on 

Thursday 5th October, 2023 be confirmed as a correct record. 
 
A3   Minutes of the Joint Meeting held on 

25 October 2023 
Resolved that the minutes of the Joint Meeting of the Scrutiny Committee – Children 
and Families and the Scrutiny Committee - Adults and Health held on 25 October 2023 
be confirmed as a correct record. 

 
A6   Crime and Disorder Overview Report The committee discussed the presentation and report and noted the details. They 

suggested that it could be reviewed as part of a joint Scrutiny Committee with 
Communities.  

 
A7   Adult Social Care Budget Monitoring 

Month 5 
  
The committee discussed the latest Adult Social Care budget report and noted the 
details.  

 
A8   Adult Social Care Transformation 

Programme 
The Committee received a presentation which gave information on the methods, 
progress, savings so far, and the projected savings. They discussed the presentation 
and noted the details of the report. 
  
It was agreed that there would be a quarterly update on the progress of the 
transformation programme. 
  

 
A9   Stroke Service - Results of The committee received a report on the stroke service proposal and consultation 
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Consultation process, with an overview of the themes of feedback and the next steps. 
  
Cllr Oakes (Chair) proposed that the committee resolve this is not the best proposal for 
the people of Somerset. Cllr Mike Ashton seconded this, and the proposal was 
unanimously approved. 
  
It was proposed that the committee should write to the Executive to inform of their 
decision, and Cllr Bruce proposed that this be delegated to Cllr Oakes and Democratic 
Services. Cllr John Bailey seconded, and this was unanimously approved. 
  

 


